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21/08/2018  08:57:252018/2326/P COMMNT Peter Symonds CRASH - the Combined Residents' Associations of South Hampstead - objects in the strongest possible terms 

to this application.

Applications, alterations and amendments concerning this property have continued since the first application in 

2014 and these latest plans will allow a serious intrusion upon the privacy of the neighbbouring property in 

Compayne Gardens  which would now be overlooked by the high level windows which will  be installed on the 

south elevation of the building if this application is permitted. 

CRASH would suggest that the additional features contained in this application were not included in the 

original application, granted in 2016, because the applicant knew that it was unlikely that permission would be 

granted for such out of character features at that time and that the application would be refused,  Permitting 

applicants to continually vary the conditions of a permission already granted,as this developer is with this 

application, will allow the alteration of the features and character of, not just this particular building, but of the 

whole of the South Hampstead Conservation Area. This application is typical of the sort of underhand 

methods used by some developers to obtain alterations, additions and amendments which Camden Council 

would normally accept runs counter to its own policy for buildings in a conservation area and so refuse.. 

Camden must accept that to continually allow developers to use such methods of varying an original 

application is contributing -drip by drip - to the denigration of  its own conservation area policy and must be 

stopped..

CRASH respectfully asks you to refuse this application.

Peter Symonds

Chair

CRASH
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